
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With joyful hearts

we welcome you into

our house of prayer MASS SCHEDULE:

to celebrate the gift

of life and the special Saturday - 4:00 p.m.

faith we share

Sunday - 8:30 a.m.

MARRIAGE & BAPTISM Religious Education E-MAIL - stannsccd@comcast.net               10:30 a.m.

Please call the Rectory

CONFESSION: WEEKDAYS - 9:00 a.m.

Saturday - 3:15 - 3:45 p.m. Monday & Tuesday

and by appointment Thursday & Friday

  8:30 a.m. Mass

10:30 a.m. Mass

 

 Saturday             

July 11

Tuesday             

July 7

 Friday               

July 10

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK

today

No

SUNDAY, July 12 at 8:30 a.m. - Mass for the intentions of all our Parishioners and Loved ones

Sunday                   

July 5

 Thursday       

July 9

4:00  p.m. Mass

Wednesday    

July 8

Monday              

July 6

 SUNDAY, July 12 at 10:30 a.m. - Irene Shalginewicz - 1st Anniversary Mass

IN MEMORIA:  FOR THE SOULS OF THOSE WHO HAVE DIED, WE PRAY:

9:00 a.m. Mass

103 NORTH MAIN STREET

WEST BRIDGEWATER MA 02379

Saint Ann's E-MAIL - stanns@comcast.net

Saint Ann's FAX - 508.586.3876

508.588.7140

 

6:30 p.m.

Baptism

in the Church

Deacon's E-MAIL - deaconbrendan@comcast.net

Saint Ann's WEBSITE - stannswb.com

FOURTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

Brendan A. Fitzgerald, Deacon

9:00 a.m. Mass9:00 a.m. Mass  9:00 a.m. Mass

Kevin Bates, Lyndsey K. Pellegrino, Mary L. Cahill, and Florence Connolly

Reverend Edward D. McCabe, Pastor

 SUNDAY, July 5 at 10:30 a.m. - Mass for the intentions of all our Parishioners and Loved ones

Tuesday, July 7 at 9:00 a.m. - Mass for the gift of healing for our Parishioners

Friday, July 10 at 9:00 a.m.  - Mary E. Hasomeris - Memorial Mass

SATURDAY, July 4 at 4:00 p.m. - John J. Breault - Memorial Mass

Thursday,  July 9 at 9:00 a.m. - Mass for the welfare and protection of all our military men and women

Monday, July 6 at 9:00 a.m.  - Mass for those who have no one to pray for them

508.586.4880

P. O. BOX 427

Saturday, July 11 at 4:00 p.m. - Evelyn & James Burke & Dan & Robert Burke - Memorial Mass

July 5, 2015

SUNDAY, July 5 at 8:30 a.m. - Bronislaw, Josef, & Cecylija Rudnicki, and Piopr & Petronela Grodecki - Memorial Mass

Religious Education Office

6:30 p.m.

The Parish Office is open to serve you Monday through Friday 8:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m.

BINGO

"gathering"

Catechesis



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ALTAR SERVERS LECTORS

4:00 p.m.  Don Martin

 

  8:30 a.m. Jackson Roberts Ann Werner

  

10:30 a.m.  Mark Churchill

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION PROGRAM:

Religious Education Office:  508.588.7140

Religious Education e-mail:  stannsccd@comcast.net

Religious Education information is also available on stannswb.com.

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION REGISTRATION:

Registration for the 2015-2016 religious education classes will be

ongoing through the summer.  There are registration forms at the

doors of the Church as well as on the website.  You are encouraged

to register early to ensure placement of your child in a class. SAINT ANN'S WEBSITE:

stannswb.com

SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY: We encourage you to visit our website.

Did you notice the new Saint Vincent dePaul envelopes at the doors of 

the Church?  They are for your convenient use when you wish to make  a SAINT ANN’S E-MAIL:

contribution. stanns@comcast.net

If you have questions, comments, or concerns, we would like to

THIS WEEK'S THOUGHT:  hear from you.

We hear in today's Gospel that the Jews in Jesus' home town took offense

at His attempt to "perform mighty deeds there.."  In their eyes, He was PRAYER LINE:

just the person who grew up in town.  The pain of rejection is To request prayers from members of Saint Ann’s Prayer Line for

something most of us experience at one time or another.  It is helpful to  yourself, another person, or for a special intention, please call

remember that we are not alone when we face rejection and Bette Lindberg - 508.584.2422 or Tom Maloney - 508.279.1446.

misunderstanding from the people to whom we are closest. Additional volunteers are needed to join the "telephone tree" of the

Prayer Line.  Also, the start up of an "e-mail tree" is in the process of

LITERATURE RACK: being established in addition to the "telephone tree".  A simple phone

There is a literature rack in the back of the Church call or an e-mail is all that is required to pass on information for people 

which contains reading materials that may be of interest to you.  If you requesting prayers for special intentions.

wish, you may keep the publication or return them to the literature rack

the following week for someone else to read.  Some of these are replaced SECOND COLLECTION: (last weekend)

weekly and others monthly.  There is no fee for these publications.  Please The second collection last weekend, The Peter's Pence, enables the 

take home a "Pilot" as well as any of the other publications. Holy Father to respond with emergency financial assistance to requests 

for aid to needy throughout the world - those who suffer as a result of

THE GATHERING TENT": war, oppression, and natural disasters.  Because of your generosity,  

There will  be no "gathering" this weekend because of the holiday. $1,100 was received in the second collection.

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS COMMUNITY BLOOD DRIVE: NEWLY BAPTIZED:

The Knights of Columbus is sponsoring a Community Blood Drive on The Parish of Saint Ann's would like to welcome newly  

Tuesday, July 7 from 2:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. at Saint Thomas Aquinas  baptized McKenzie Fernandes and congratulate her parents

Hall, 103 Center Street in Bridgewater.  For an appointment, please call and Godparents.

1-800 RED CROSS (733-2767) or visit redcrossblood.org.

HANDICAPPED SEATING:

FOOD PANTRY:  The front row on both sides of the center aisle has been created as a 

The cupboards are empty.  Please continue your generosity. reserved section directly in front of the altar.  There is room for both the

There are many families in need of assistance.  Juices, baked beans, caretaker as well as the handicapped person.  Holy Communion will be

spaghetti sauce, brownie mix, cookies, cereal, condiments, pasta, given to them first.  It is hoped that this seating arrangement will provide

and white meat tuna are especially needed.  better visibility and allow for greater participation in the Mass giving the

The Food Pantry is located at the Spring Street School and is open elderly the respect that they so deserve.

the first & third Wednesday of the month from 3:30 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.

TO DATE:

BINGO:  Every Thursday at 6:30 p.m. in the Parish Center…Support Your Church

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS

Ed Lindsey * Tom Maloney 

Martin Heavey * Joanne Kennedy * Chris Baker

Angie Ramos * Colette Yeo * Mary Alice Balboni

"MICHELANGELO'S CEILING" 

$22,205

$3,644

LAST WEEK'S OFFERTORY


